
 Rocky Pointe Marina   January 2024 Newsletter 
We wish everyone a safe and happy new year. Our staff will be working all winter and 

spring doing upgrades, repairs and cleaning up to prepare for the upcoming boating 

season. 

 

 

Winter Hours 

We are closed on Monday January 1, 2024 

Our normal winter hours in the office and fuel 

dock are Monday-Friday 9:30 to 5pm. 

We remain closed on the weekends until the first 

of May. 
 

 

 

                                                                       Prepare for Winter 

Boats- We have already had 1 boat sink, and another almost sink from rainwater. Make 

sure your tarps are secure, scuppers are clear and that you have a functioning bilge 

pump. Shut your seacocks and winterize your boat systems by draining and/or 

antifreeze. Use a heater with a freeze protection thermostat so it only goes on at 

freezing temperatures. 

Floating Homes- Have an emergency supply of water and food, flashlights, a way to 

charge your cell phones, a supply of salt at your front door and whatever else you might 

need if we lose power (no power means no water too) or get snowed or iced in. Snow 

shovels will be put out if snow is expected. 

Handyman-Loren Hayes 503-680-9222 Scappoose 

I found his name on a local social media with good reviews. I called and talked with him 

and asked about floating homes and that is no problem. Licensed and insured. Do your 

own due diligence. 

For honey pot, float work, chains, etc., contact Jessie at Harbor Services 503-453-7317 

 

Boat Slip Water Off 

The water to the boat inside boat slips has been turned off for the winter to protect 

from freezing. The spigots on the outside boat slips remain on if needed. 

 

Dock Work 

Our staff is busy at work in the lower portion of the upper marina (downriver from the 

office) replacing boat slip decking. They will also be replacing and/or repairing several 

fingers. 


